
Artificial Intelligence (AI) & Photography 

Artificial Intelligence (AI) has been in the news a lot recently and much has been said in the media, 

some of which is useful, and some will be hot air!! 

The Royal Photographic Society has been working to convene a working group as well as holding 

online debates and producing resources. 

In time the Federation and Region will no doubt produce their own response which will impact our 

work at Club level. 

Here is a link to the Royal Photographic Society’s website and their page dedicated to AI – it’s 

worthwhile to have a read through of how this issue is developing. 

Artificial Intelligence and the RPS 

https://rps.org/about/artificial-intelligence-and-the-rps/?utm_source=Royal+Photographic+Society&utm_campaign=1b1cbd6c40-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2020_08_18_10_47_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_83353b0715-1b1cbd6c40-443150007

